
NEW OFFICER LUNCHEON 

To all local officers three years and newer.   

 

You are cordially invited to a new officer luncheon sponsored by 

the PSEA Southwestern Region Office. 

 

Please come to meet other local officers, get to know the Region 

staff and governance, and discuss matters of the offices you hold. 

 

Date:  August 7, 2025 

 

Time:  11:00 a.m. – 1:30 p.m. 

    Lunch will be served 

 

Location: Lock 4 

    119 River Avenue, Belle Vernon 

 

Please use the following link to register: 

https://www.psea.org/SWR-New-Officer-Lunch-08-07-25 

 

Or the QR Code:     

 

Please register no later than July 30, 2025, by 12:00 Noon. 
 
Please note - If you register but do not cancel by July 30, 2025, at 5:00 p.m., 
you will be charged for your meal.  

 

WE HOPE TO SEE YOU THERE. 

 

https://www.psea.org/SWR-New-Officer-Lunch-08-07-25

